
VASANTHAM, meaning “Spring”,
was established on the 2nd of
October 1989 with six children at
Mogappair (East) on the outskirts
of Chennai.
From this simple beginning and
with continuous support from in
dividual donors, corporates and
institutions, VASANTHAM has
now grown to the extent of
taking 132 children under it’s
wing. VASANTHAM provides
residential care support for
about 60 individuals

Since its inception, VASANTHAM
has devoted its service
exclusively for the welfare and
development of children
and adults with special needs, an
d has empowered thousands of
individuals and their families
over the last 28 years.
At VASANTHAM, we take pride in
celebrating each and every
occasion in a momentous way. A
ton of thanks to all our
supporters, volunteers and staff
for always encouraging us!



Vasantham children welcomed the New Year
by celebrating it the traditional way! Pongal
celebrations at Vasantham are always a blast
and we hope that it is the start of brighter
days filled with happiness, good luck and
prosperity! We wish all our supporters a
Happy and Prosperous New Year!!

The Republic day flag hoisting
at Vasantham Special School was
carried out by our long term
constant supporter, Mrs.
Sangeetha, Partner, KPSN
Consulting, LLP, Chennai.



Vasantham team cheering up at The Wipro Chennai Marathon! Tons and tons
of thanks to the Zen Runners Mr. Sriram Gopalakrishnan, Mr. Chinni Krishnan,
Mr. Naresh Ramasubramaniam, Mr. Bala Hariharan, Dr. Gomathy, Mr. Ravi
Sundaresan, Mr. Karthikeyan Nagarajan, Mr. Anand Radhakrishnan, Mr.
Ravichandran Raghunathan, Mr. Satish Panchapakesan and the other runners
Mr. Senthilkumar Thangavel, Mr. Nanda Kumar, Mr. Venkatesan Ramasami,
Mr. Sastikumar Kailasam, Mr. Ramesh, Ms. Jayapradha Gopalakrishnan, Mr.
Rashmiranjan Mohapatra, Mr. Senthilkumar Muthuraman, Mr. Venkat
Krishnan, Ms. Mahalakshmi Babu, Dr. Mouleeswaran Sampath, Mr. Arun
Harish, Mr. Balaji Narayanan, Mr. Satish Kumar R, Mr. Chakravarthy, Mr.
Rakesh Keswani and all the runners who have been supporting Vasantham
through all possible ways. Special thanks to United Way Chennai for the
constant support, motivation and guidance. Thanks a lot Ms. Shyamala
Ashok madam for the guidance. Thanks Mr. Godly Jo, Mr. Ashworth Vaz and
Mr. Babu for helping us throughout the event. Thanks to all the other NGO
representatives for making United Way Chennai, a family. Special thanks to all
the donors who donated through our runners and all the well-wishers who
always wish the best for people with special needs.



Stall with products made by people with special needs
at Vasantham for display and sale at International Cleft Congress 2017,
happening at Radisson Blu Temple Bay resorts, near Mahabalipuram.
Thanks to the entire CLP team for the opportunity and motivation.

Students from Vasantham participating with their experiments
at the Science Fair at Sathyabama University! An exemplary
model of perfect inclusion it is!Thanks a lot Mr. Sanjeevi
Prasath for this opportunity and motivation.









Amazing science based
experiments and explanation
by Mr. Arivarasan (Parikshan
Charitable Trust). He was
amazing in explaining concepts
in a very simple and easy way
to people with special needs.
Every student at Vasantham
who attended this workshop
thoroughly enjoyed it. Thanks a
lot Arivarasan sir and Guna sir

Vasantham students participation in cultural programme held
during Interdisciplinary Approach towards Autism in next
generation, a one day CEP organised by Madras Medical Mission on
April 3rd. Our special thanks to Ramya Balasubramaniam Ma’am!



First time since inception, products prepared by people with special
needs under vocational training unit at Vasantham were available for
sale at Village Craft - Rural 2 Urban, near Vilambur, between Chennai
and Pudhucherry. Thanks Mr. Ajoy Kumar sir and team for the
opportunity and motivation. These included jute bags, pouches, wallets,
kalamkari and ikkat based sling bags, laptop pouches, hand loom table
runners, stoles and a lot more!

Our student Jamshed Ahmed took
10th grade examination this year and
cleared three papers…… without
scribe, without exemptions!



Vasantham is truly blessed in every way! Mr. Karl Heinz Strodel has been
supporting Vasantham for a very long time. On June 6th, he gave us a
pleasant surprise with his one day visit to Chennai, India, all the way
from Germany just to spend time with people with special needs at

Vasantham.
Despite the language differences, all students concentrated, followed
instructions and enjoyed his presence thoroughly and doing Yoga. Thank
you so much Sir! Thanks a lot Swahilya Shambavi madam for introducing
Vasantham to sir. All your support and motivation means a lot to us.

Return gifts ready for a house
warming ceremony. Thanks Thanu
and family, for ordering from us!
We had a lot of fun making the
gifts!



Thanks to Mr. Cebi Marrudhappan,
Mr. and Mrs. Praven and family for
the support towards notebooks,
pencils, colour pencils and crayons
for 100 students :)
Special thanks from Vasantham
children. Our heartfelt gratitude to
Ms. Vijayalakshmi Muniandy and
family for the constant support.

Mas. Adhvik's parents celebrated
his first birthday in simple and
great style, by distributing sweets
to people with special needs at
Vasantham. This little kid enjoyed
with a smiling face and clapping
for the birthday song sung for

him.

Thanks a lot Ms. Ramya, Mr. Dinoj
Gopinathan, Ms. Divya for being
thoughtful and supportive.



Some noble souls, despite the
distance always wish the best for
Vasantham children. One such
constant supporter Mr. Prabhu
Eswaran (Speech Language Therapist
from the USA) visited Vasantham
along with his family. His daughter,
the vibrant Ms. Mahathi spent time
interacting with the students at
Vasantham, helping the teachers
around, celebrating her birthday and
distributing chocolates to all the

students.
The entire family was extremely
sweet in interacting with the
children, listening to whatever the
students spoke and responding with
great patience. Tons of thanks for
your support, suggestions and
donation of therapy resources.

Master Tarun visited Vasantham
along with his parents this evening
and spent time interacting with
them on account of his upcoming
birthday on 27th July. Special thanks
to Mr Saravanan and Ms. Santhi
Saravanan for their interest in
supporting people with special
needs at Vasantham. When they
asked for the current requirements
and we gave a list of things, they
were extremely generous and kind
to get all the needs that we listed.
Such overwhelming support and
wishes keeps us highly motivated.
Ms. Santhi has also volunteered to
teach vocal music and drawing to
our students on regular basis. Tons
of thanks from the Vasantham
family



Observing 2nd anniversary of our
beloved Dr.APJ Abdul Kalam sir
during school prayer this morning
(27th July 2017). Vasantham and
Dream India 's loot from the Book
Fair happening at YMCA grounds,
Chennai included lots of children's
story books, thirukkural, quiz books,
dictionary, GK books and a lot more.

Vasantham is truly blessed to have
well-wishers who support us on a
consistent basis. One such family who
have been more than a supporter and a
crucial part of Vasantham family is
Dhrithi, Rheya and their parents Ms.
Rathika Velauthem and Mr. Mayuran
Palanisamy. They celebrated their kids'
and their friend's kids' (Avyukth and
Anthvika) birthdays at Vasantham on
the August 6th.



The Vasantham making merry at an
event organised by Chennai Food Bank,
RYA Madras Metro on the 13th August.
Started with breakfast, magic show, 3D
show; all in the awesome weather in
Chennai.. Chennaiyil Mazhai :)

Our Independence Day
celebration started at 9 AM
with flag hoisting. The
children put on amazing show
with lots and lots of culturals,
ramp walk, inauguration of
eco friendly seed bomb
project, and felicitating
students in vocational training
unit.



On August 17th, we managed to make
our own design of rain water
collection and filling it into the
tank :) some extra physical activity
with fun for the students and staff as
well. This turned out to be the best
saviour during the current water
crisis.

Zumba session at Vasantham by
Ms. Sucheta Pal and team from Lead India
ZES on 31st August 2017. Thanks Ms. Priya
for organising and coordinating the
same. Thanks Shyamala Ashok
madam United Way Chennai for this
amazing and interesting opportunity.



Thanks United Way Chennai for connecting us with Wells Fargo team.
United Way Chennai has been supporting Vasantham since 2013
through several ways such as renovation of existing facilities, skill
development through vocational training, facilitating in purchase of
teaching and therapy materials and most importantly connecting with
wonderful well-wishers and corporates across various professions who
are our strong source of motivation and support.

An awesome day it was on the 15th of
September 2017 when employees from
Wells Fargo volunteered for half a day at
Vasantham. They went around observing
the activities students are engaged in
classroom, therapy and vocational
training/skill development. They sang,
danced and entertained the
students. Children enjoyed interacting with
them. It was a great afternoon indeed.



Navrathri at Vasantham is always filled with colours and magic!
Navrathri 2017 was no different  Here are a few glimpses!!



Our Vasantham children
participated in ROTOFEST 2017
a day long event organised by
Rotaract Club of MIT on the
24th of September 2017.
Children enjoyed every part of
the day, right from the
welcome card for each child
specially made by the
organisers, flow of events,
hospitality, taking head count
of children frequently, the way
events were organised, food,
encouragement provided for

the students, involvement of each organiser, everything about the event
from start till end was amazing. The way the entire event was planned
and organised didn't look like it was students behind the show. They
were like professional event managers who did it with extra care and
concern. Thanks MIT Rotaract team.



• New clothes
• Lots of friends from other 

NGOs
• Culturals and entertainment 

programmes
• Yummy food and 

refreshments
• Helping volunteers
Constant support from 
Udhavum Ullangal :) It was 
Aanandha Deepavali for us :)

Thanks HSBC for providing us
with an opportunity to put a stall
with products made by people
with special needs at Vasantham,
at the bank during the Joy of
Giving week.
The event was inaugurated by
Honourable Minister Mr.
Pandiaajan and actor Mr.
Gautham Karthik. Special thanks
to Ms.Jolly and team for the
constant support HSBC has been
providing Vasantham with.



It was an awesome Diwali celebration at Vasantham Special School on
the 11th of October 2017 with lots and loads of fun.
Tons of thanks to all the supporters for making this possible.
Thanks Udhavum Ullangal (Mr. Shankar Mahedevan sir and team) for
providing new clothes for all students; Ms. Rajeshwari madam for the
constant support; Ms. Raji Krishnakumar (Krishnavilasam) for providing
sweets; Navrang Crackers for providing crackers; Mr. Venkatesan and
Mr. Manohar our long time supporters and well-wishers for facilitating
the same; Mr. Guna Seelan for thinking about Vasantham 24/7 and
connecting with more people!



Thanks to the volunteers from Pachaiyappa college for being the
momentum of the evening... You raised everyone's energy levels;
Ms. Sushmitha Murali for the constant support and organising
mimicry, vocal and instrumental music by Mr. Ashwin and Mr.
Bharath ; Mr. Jayender and Ms. Sripadma for entertaining the
kids with mimicry and activities; Ms. Abhinayaa for singing and
entertaining the kids; Ms. Archana Diwakar, the whistle rani for
always being one among us and coming in despite being unwell;
Ms. Harini and family for supporting and making the day special;
Zenolanz team Ms. Yamini, Ms. Charumathi, Ms. Varsha Vinod,
Ms. Varsha Shankar, Ms. Meghana, Ms. Swetha, Ms. Surya Kala,
Ms. Priya Raghavi, Ms. Swathi, Ms. Priyanka, Ms. Shahin, Ms.
Amrita for being there and entertaining with an awesome Jimikki
Kammal dance and activities; Mr. Kevin helping with
photography; our team from Swasam Charitable Trust Mr. Vinoth
and Ms. Hindu; all the parents of our students, well-wishes and
supporters who added colours to the evening :) it was so much
fun :)



Young minds from DAV Matriculation Higher Secondary School,
Mogappair observing and actively participating in Joy of Giving
month activities at Vasantham. The students sang and
entertained people with special needs at Vasantham; and also
donated stationery items, toiletries and pre-loved clothes.

Glad to see the enthusiasm in next generation



Happy birthday to our strong source of support, someone who
supported Vasantham during time of crisis, consistently
encourages every small step that is for the welfare of people
with special needs, built offices which are perfectly differently
abled friendly, thinks and does only good for people around
even if they are strangers, true respect for parents, family,
what not.. he is truly inspiring, motivating, role model, more
like a god for many of us, yet extremely humble. Happy
birthday Kamath sir :) we are truly blessed to be around you



Restarting dance and vocal music for Vasantham children.

Introducing more native art forms such as Gramathu paadalgal, plays
(street play, stage play, mime), villupaatu, oyilattam, kiliyaatam,
kummiaatam, thapparam, koolatam and lots more. Kids are extremely
focussed. Just one session, lots of changes in gross and fine motor
skills, attention, motivation, motor co-ordination, communication and

more.
Thanks Mr. Guna Seelan sir making this happen.



Getting ready under the
Vocational Training Unit
at Vasantham Special School!
Colourful hand-woven belts and
more! Naresh Ramasubramanian
sir, we can't thank you enough for
introducing us to different
creative weaving activities. These
are so therapeutic!

Thanks Chinni Krishnan sir and
Zen Runners for connecting us
with Shuttles and Needles. Tons
of thanks United Way Chennai for
doing the best for Vasantham
over several years.

When our dear Mas.Suraj
celebrates his birthday at
Vasantham with our
students, he, his parents and
family ensure they celebrate
their kids' birthdays at
Vasantham. Thanks for being
thoughtful and supportive as
always. Happy birthday dear
Suraj :)
Thanks Dream India for
linking us up



Tons of thanks Happy Talkies,
Chennai Round Table and Chennai
Food Bank for the Kung Fu Panda
in big screen at Sathyam,
followed by lunch. Post this
event, children visited the
Museum which was a great
learning time as well.

A fun and knowledge filled
Saturday it was :) Thanks to
everyone who made it happen

Yayyyyy!!!! We are ready to
welcome 2018. Are you?
2018 Table Top Calendars up
and ready for sale :)
Thanks everyone who put
this up despite last minute
obstacles and close
deadlines. Thanks Mr.
Ekambaram sir, Karpaga
Vinayagar Printers, Mr. Kevin
Gautham, Mr. Naveen and
everyone who helped in
putting this up on time!



Stall with products made by Vasantham students at Little Hearts
Fun Home and School at Mogappair.
Mrs. Anitha madam and team from LHFS and Dr. Kumaran sir and
team from Srinivasa Eye Hospital are our constant supporters over
several years. It's thoughtful of them to encourage us to put up stall
during the children's day prize distribution event. Thanks a lot
madam, sir and team :)

Christmas celebration mood
sinks in!
Like the way it happens every
year, Vasantham were invited
to join the Christmas
celebration held at Spartan
School, Mogappair on 24th
November 2017.

Tons and tons of thanks to
the management, staff and
students of Spartan group of
schools



We are at United Way Chennai stall at the
Expo for The Wipro Chennai Marathon
happening on 25th and 26th November 2017
at Chennai Trade Centre!
Do drop by at the UWC stall to have a look at
Vasantham and several other NGOs working
towards health care, education, people with
special needs, cancer and a lot more.
Hope you are as excited as we are

Good luck Mr. Vinoth for the run. Thanks
much for choosing to run for Vasantham..
your interest and support means a lot to
people with special needs.

Zen Runners at The Wipro Chennai
Marathon expo. They have been
running for Vasantham for the last four
years and supporting by raising funds to
supports projects related to improving
basic amenities, infrastructure and
materials for classroom, therapy and
hostel use. Their thoughtfulness and
care for the needy are beyond words to
describe. Thanks much to the entire
team of Zen Runners for the constant
support :)

Thanks United Way Chennai for the
tremendous support and guidance :)



Prize winners of Dream India
Educational Fest held on 26th
November 2017.

Thanks Dream India for the
opportunity; students and
teachers of other schools who
participated for the tremendous
encouragement and support.

Good luck to all the enthusiastic
runners from Zen Runners, Patterns
SDI and individual runners running
Full, Half and 10k marathon at The
Wipro Chennai Marathon
through Run for Charity - The Wipro
Chennai Marathon. Thanks to each
one of you for supporting people
with special needs at Vasantham...
Special thanks to United Way
Chennai for the opportunity,
guidance and support.
Good luck to all the runners running
for various NGOs, causes, fitness,
leisure, etc. Happy running :)
We are looking forward to cheering
up.



Tons of thanks to Anand
Radhakrishnan Sir from Zen Runners
and to JP & her supporters. Tons of
thanks Naresh sir, Satish sir and
Ravichnadran sir (Zen Runners) and
Eswari madam for the constant
support towards Vasantham children.



Tons of thanks Natarajan sir
(Dream India) for the
constant support towards
Vasantham
children :) Thanks to
everyone who contributed
through you.

Tons of thanks Srikanth
Patta sir, Sri Ram sir, Ravi
Sundaresan, Ganesh
Baskaran, Chinni sir, (Zen
Runners) for the constant
support towards Vasantham
children :)

Tons of thanks Theerthagiri
sir for the constant support
towards Vasantham
children :)



Tons of thanks Gomathy
madam for the constant
support towards Vasantham
children :) Thanks to
everyone who supported
through you as well.

Thanks team Dream India for
supporting Vasantham in cheering
up and helping with tasks related
to it during TWCM 2017. Your
support over several years is our
strong source of motivation.
Special thanks to Naveen for the
amazing photos



Tons of thanks Vinoth sir,
Karthikeyan sir, Prasanna
Venkatesh sir and thanks
Balasubramanian Hariharan sir
(Zen Runners) for the support
towards Vasantham children :)

Tons of thanks to entire
United Way Chennai team
for the constant support
and guidance over the last
5 years. Several projects to
provide better services for
the needy at Vasantham
have been possible only
because of UWC. You all
are amazing vibrant team
of supporters for
Vasantham



Birthday wishes to our
awesome story telling trainer
Ms. Rathy

Mrs. & Mr. Raghuraman sir and madam celebrated their 25 wedding
anniversary at Vasantham. It was nice of them to spend time with
children here and sponsor the meal for the day.

Best wishes from all of us



Young generation is in action!
A group of college going friends
celebrated birthday of one of
their friend Ms. Mansi Mehta at
Vasantham. The way they
connected with children, took
extra care in getting snacks that
would suit them, played games
and danced with the children
was amazing. Thanks Mr.
Subhash and team for taking the
initiative and supporting people
with special needs at
Vasantham.

Thanks Ms. Nethra from United Way Chennai for
recommending Vasantham :)


